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                        Christmas Jumper Day 

We held our ‘Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday  8th December 2022,  We would like to say a 

massive ‘Thank you’ to all the families from both the Nursery School and the Chatterbox Club 

who supported this event with donations of food and other consumables. We were over whelmed 

with the support we received. The donations are being taken to COT’s (Church on the Streets) today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just to let you know that Hayley 

& Ste have had a baby boy! Eden 

Davy Shaw was born on Friday 

2nd December, Mum & baby 

Eden are doing well and we wish 

them a very Merry  Christmas! 

 Christmas Stay and Play 

Thank you to all the parents who were able to 

come and join their child at this week’s Christmas Stay & 

Play sessions. The children enjoyed making lots of       

Christmas crafts with their mummy's & Daddies. We hope 

they had fun too! 

The Nursery  is closed on Friday 16th December  and we      

re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our        

families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you all in 2023 


